
ShowMe Times

TOP

Stoddard County Ambulance District to Host Life
Safety Summer Program
JUNE 20TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - The Stoddard County Ambulance District will
be hosting a week long summer program Life Safety - Monday, July

11th - Friday, July 15th for children who have completed Kindergarten - 5th grade.

There will be two sessions.  Morning session will be 9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. for
kindergarten - 3rd grade.  The afternoon session will be from 1:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. for
4th, 5th and incoming 6th grade students. 

The cost is $15.00 per student and will cover the cost of supplies and a super cool t-shirt!

The week is packed full of fun learning activities like wilderness survival, fire safety, first
aid and self defense.  Spots are limited to 20 per group and it will be a first come first
serve.

You can get your registration forms at SCAD.  Forms and money must be turned in by
JUNE 23rd.

For more information call (573) 624-4528, ext 111.
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